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MAPT MEMBER  

NEWSLETTER  

WINTER 2025 
We hope that everyone’s 2025 is going great so far! 
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VIRTUAL SPRING CONFERENCE 

Be sure to sign up for the 
Virtual Spring Conference. It 
will be Tuesday, March 4th, 
2025, 9:00AM – 2:30PM. The 
cost is $150.00 for members. 
Register today at:  
www.mapt.org. Registration 
ends February 28th! 
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MAPT Scholarship opportunity!  

Have your kids APPLY TODAY!! 

Essays are due April 1, 2025 at 5PM. 

For more info, visit MAPT.ORG. 
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MAPT 60th Annual Conference 

Join us June 24-26, 2025 

at Boyne Mountain Resort 

More information coming soon! 
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Redwings & Pistons Recap 

• 200 Redwings tickets sold 

• 600 Pistons tickets sold 
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SEC 74 Clean School Bus Grant 

• The 74(b) Clean Bus Energy Grant is OPEN for ROUND #3: 

November 4, 2024 till 8:00 PM ET May 2, 2025 
• Michigan Department of Education (MDE) in collaboration with the Michigan Department of 

Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) and Michigan Association of Pupil 

Transportation (MAPT) opened applications for the 74(b) Clean Bus Energy Grant, a $125 

million program aimed at helping Michigan school districts replace aging diesel school buses 

with cleaner alternatives. 

• Through the program, public school districts can receive up to 70% of the cost of an electric 

school bus, charging station and infrastructure. The program also works to prioritize high-need 

districts, examining criteria like income, environmental risk factors, and rural or indigenous 

populations. Schools that meet these criteria are eligible for additional funding to cover up to 

90% of the total project costs. Alternative fueled buses will be funded at lower levels. 

• Office hours are (Fridays from 9:30-10:30 AM) and questions can be emailed to MDE-

CleanBusEnergy@michigan.gov. Please see https://mapt.org/sec-74-clean-school-bus-

grant/ for further resources and details on informational events and webinars.   
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Contact Us 

• For questions on billing and membership: 

admin@mapt.org 

• All other questions regarding MAPT:  

executive-director@mapt.org 

• To register for Basic Transportation Management class: 

Contact your TAAM Rep 

• Questions regarding Advanced Bus Driver/Supervisor 

classes: Contact your TAAM Rep 

• Send any photos of 2024-2025 MAPT involvement to: 

0312photography@gmail.com 

THANK YOU! 

 


